
 
Lunchtime Virtual Seminar 

Wednesday, March 23, 2022 
12:30PM to 1:30PM 

 
A Seminar Series offered by the Capital Medical Society 

For physician office staff (clinical and non-clinical), practice administrators,  
office managers and business office managers.   

CMS member offices only! 
 

In this 60-minute presentation, we will cover Medicare payment policies that recently went into effect this 

year from the Physician Fee Schedule, review the ban on balance billing and the transparency provisions of the 

No Surprises Act, and discuss upcoming congressional activity related to medical groups. 

 

There is no charge for this event. 
 

Presenter:  

Claire Ernst, JD, Director, Government Affairs, MGMA 
 

 
Once you register you will receive the Webinar link. 

Please register before March 23, 2022 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2207493214548186128


 
As a Director of Government Affairs, Claire represents MGMA in Washington DC on a variety of legislative and regulatory 

issues important to medical groups, such as Medicare reimbursement, telehealth, and federal financial assistance 

programs available to physician practices. In this role, she informs policy makers in Congress and the Administration of 

the important role group medical practices play in the healthcare system and organizes grassroots campaigns on issues 

critical to physician practices. 

Before joining MGMA, Claire was the Manager of Government and Regulatory Affairs at HIDA, the national trade 

association for medical-surgical distributors. In her role there, Claire developed and maintained the association's 

regulatory portfolio and represented medical-surgical distributors in front of a variety of federal regulatory agencies on 

traceability, tariff, and emergency preparedness issues. 

Claire earned a law degree from Suffolk University Law School and a bachelor's degree in psychology and sociology from 

Franklin & Marshall College. 

 


